
    

 

 
ZOMATO LIMITED 

Registered Address: Ground Floor 12A, 94 Meghdoot, Nehru Place, New Delhi - 110019, India 

CIN: L93030DL2010PLC198141, Telephone Number: 011 - 40592373 

 

 

To     

  

Department of Corporate Affairs 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai- 400 001 

 

 

To     

  

Listing Department, 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

C-1, G-Block, Bandra- Kurla Complex  

Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051   

 

 

Scrip Code: 543320, Scrip Symbol: ZOMATO 

ISIN: INE758T01015 

 

Subject - Clarification on news articles related to acquisition of Paytm’s movies and events business 

 

We have noticed that there are certain news articles circulating in the mainstream media with the subject 

“Zomato in talks to acquire Paytm’s movies, ticketing business”. This voluntary disclosure is being made 

to clarify our stance on the matter given that any transaction that is considered potentially meaningful may 

create uncertainty in the market. 

 

We acknowledge that we are in discussions with Paytm for the aforementioned transaction, however, no 

binding decision has been taken at this stage that would warrant a Board approval and subsequent disclosure 

in accordance with applicable law. 

 

The above discussion is being undertaken with an intent to further strengthen our Going-out business and 

is in line with our stated position of focusing only on our four key businesses currently. 

 

The above information will also be available on the website of the Company i.e. www.zomato.com.  

 

You are requested to take note of the same. 

 

 

For Zomato Limited 

 

 

 

Ms. Sandhya Sethia  

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

  

 Place: Gurugram 

Date: June 16, 2024  

http://www.zomato.com/
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